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Dear Family and Friends,


It is winter in Kenya so we are putting on sweaters and 
heavy socks while you try to keep cool with your soaring 
temperatures.


We have really enjoyed our eight Redding, CA visitors 
who were able to share God and His Word at fifteen schools through abstinence teaching and 
puppets.  We also had a couples seminar in Kangundo, and seminars at Kisii and Bungoma as 
well as three churches in the Kangundo area.




Teaching at schools with several hundred 
students was amazing and the kids loved the 
soccer balls they were given. Awana materials 
were also given to some churches.





Part of the team climbed to the top of a local mountain with forty-nine students from the 
mechanic and sewing schools. They had a Bible study on the mountaintop and bread and soda 

for lunch. Coke was the drink of the day! 
Another part of the team was able to visit 
the new church at Transmara, Maasai 
land, and were met by a very enthusiastic 
group of Maasai. We feel this new area 
will explode with new converts and 
churches. We were also able to purchase 
a new plot at Kisii to build a church there.




Of course, all of this traveling was done with our new van. We have been enjoying it so much 
and thanks again to all who gave towards it.  


Right now we are really burdened for a big group of people 
who are faithfully meeting outside who desperately need a plot 
to put up a temporary building.  We need $2500. We also have 
two pastors who travel very far who are asking for motor 
bikes.  Each one costs $1100. We also still need about $1000 
to purchase a plot for a church in honor of Tom Seuis. If you 
would like to give to one of these projects, please donate to 
KEM at the address below.


Thanks, and God bless- Lois and the Kenya team.


Any donations should be sent to KEM at PO Box 70575, 
Henrico, VA 23255. Please indicate on the memo line how you 
would want your check designated. Thanks. Sue


If you have changes to your regular or email addresses, or if you wish to have your name 
removed from the mailing lists, you can send a note or email Sue at: suegravino@gmail.com





This is Lois with a new baby from one of the Kangundo area 
churches.
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